
2015.606 Agency procedures.

(a) The Division of Contracts and Property Management is the point of contact for the receipt,
acknowledgment, and handling of unsolicited proposals.

(b) An original and two copies of the unsolicited proposal as well as requests for additional
information regarding their preparation, must be submitted to: U.S. Nuclear Regulatory
Commission, Division of Contracts and Property Management, Mail Stop T-7-I-2, Washington, DC
20555.

(c) The Division of Contracts and Property Management shall enter each unsolicited proposal into
the unsolicited proposal tracking system.
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